
30th November 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

A huge thank you to the 42 school parents and carers who took time to give us 

valuable feedback by completing the recent questionnaire about our school. The 

completed responses were extremely positive about all areas of school life and 

reiterate what children, staff, governors, and inspectors said in their most recent 

surveys, visits, and inspections.   

 

A summary of the questionnaire responses are below.  There is a selection of the 

supportive and encouraging comments which were made.    

 

• My child has settled really well and enjoys time spent at school. The activities are 

structured clearly, and we are able to follow up with other activities at home to 

enhance learning.  

• Our child is very happy and loves coming to nursery every day. He is learning so 

much and loves sharing it with us. 

• Very happy with the school. 

• It’s a lovely little school.  

• Thank you for all your support. I am happy that my child is part of school.  

• I cannot say a bad thing about this school. Everyone is so friendly and easy to talk 

to and really have the children’s best interests at heart.  

• We love this school  

• The staff here are wonderful! 

• Thank you 
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1  My child is happy at this school 88% 12%   

2  My child feels safe at this school 90% 14%   

3  This school makes sure its pupils are well behaved  83% 17%   

4  
0% have not experienced any bullying/prejudice.  

The school deals effectively with bullying/prejudice related incidents 
    

5  The school makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year 76% 22% 2%  

6  
62% haven’t raised any concerns.  Of the 38% that have: 

When I have raised concerns they have been dealt with properly 
69% 31%   

7 

12% have a child with special educational needs and/or disabilities:  

My child has SEND, and the school gives them the support they need to 

succeed 

60% 40%   

8 The school has high expectations for my child 71% 29%   

9 My child does well at this school 81% 9%   

10 The school lets me know how my child is doing 81% 9%   



 

 

11 There is a good range of subjects available to my child at this school 74% 26%   

12 My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school  64% 26% 10%  

13 The school supports my child’s wider development 74% 26%   

14 I would recommend this school to another parent 79% 11%   

15 
The school motto ‘Always our best’ reflects what I want for my child  

74% 26%   

 

Thank you for giving your responses, time and the lovely comments that some of you 

added. We view strong home-school relationships as paramount and are always 

striving to improve and meet our school vision ‘Always our best …’.   

 

Warmest regards, 

 

 

 

 

Miss C. Jones 

Acting Headteacher  

 


